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Newsletter Page 4 

AVL Databases Reinstated 

Newsletter 
Spring 2010 

From the AVL Help Desk 

At the AVL Executive Council 
meeting on Feb. 18th, the 
council voted to license the 
following databases for a 
limited time thru Sept. 30, 
2010. Usage of the resources 
will be monitored, and al­
though these databases have 
been restored for the remain­
der of the State of Alabama's 
fiscal year, we cannot guaran­
tee they will be available next 
year.  

To help secure their contin­
ued availability, please con­
tact your State of Alabama 
elected officials (http:// 

www.legislature.state.al.us/ 
misc/zipsearch.html), 
and tell them how the AVL 
helps you!  

Has the AVL helped you fin­
ish an important school pro­
ject, find a job, or start a busi­
ness?  The more real-life 
stories we have to share with 
our elected officials, the 
greater the likelihood we can 
maintain and, possibly, add 
resources.  Please ssiSpring 2010 ar  Tf
0oJ
EMped n >BDC 
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3 fin­year.  1
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University of South Alabama Library 

Librarians’ Professional Activities 

Huntsville, AL 
Site of 2010 Alabama Library A ssociation 
Conference 

Carol Ellis attended an all-expenses paid, IMLS funded, “train the trainer” workshop in Montgomery 
from February 5 – February 7. Part of the requirements for being a participant is a commitment by 
attendees to put on two archival training workshops in their communities within the next year. 

Vera Finley is the current Member at Large South for the Executive Council of the Alabama Library 
Association. 

Muriel Nero and Paula Webb’s  article, “OPACs in the Clouds”, was published in the October 2009 
issue of Computers in Libraries
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